Welcome to School #19’s Pre-K!

Dear Parents and Guardians,

We are very excited to begin a new school year with your child! Ms. Schmitt and Ms.
Brewster will be working with your child in the classroom this year. As we prepare for the first
day of school on Wednesday September 4t please keep in mind a few items that will be
necessary for your child. We will go outside to play every day (weather permitting) as it is part
of the curriculum. Please start looking for mittens, snow boots, and snow pants early. We will
also need a change of clothes brought for your child each day. This includes a shirt, pants,
socks, and underwear. It is important for this change of clothes to be brought because all
children have accidents from time to time. For the children that are still potty training they
must have extra diapers/ pull ups and diaper wipes to keep in the classroom throughout the
year. In addition please bring two boxes of tissues for classroom use. Please feel free to contact
us at 585-328-7454 with any questions or concerns.

Ms. Schmitt and Ms. Brewster



